










The Round Lake City Council met in special session on Monday, June 22, 2020 at 6:15pm at City Hall. Councilmembers present were Paul Cunningham, Jennifer Rehnelt, Walon Habben, Gary Larson and Mayor Douglas Knuth. Others present were Bill Lindley, Clayton Energy via teleconference, Derek Nelson and Clerk Elaine Walker.
Meeting was called to order at 6:15pm.
Pledge of Allegiance.
Motion by Cunningham, second by Rehnelt to approve the agenda. All ayes: Carried.
Bill Lindley, Clayton Energy informed the Council of the Open Season for Capacity that is available and the bids need to be in by June 25th, 2020. The special meeting was required because the City of Round Lake wanted all councilmembers involved in making the decision of how much gas capacity to bid for. The Council decided to bid for an additional 55 Dth/day, this is an amount of capacity that we have to pay for in winter and summer months.  The contract for this bid will be for two years. When the contract is up for renewal, it will go to a five year contract to be in sync with the current contract we have for gas capacity. Motion by Larson, second by Cunningham to approve the bid for 55 Dth/day during the Open Season for Capacity and Bill Lindley will make this bid on behalf of the Round Lake Gas Utility. All ayes: Carried.
Covid-19 Preparedness revisions were made, based on the requirements set forth by the government. Motion by Larson, second by Rehnelt to approve the revised version and put it in place immediately. All ayes: Carried.
Motion to adjourn by Habben, second by Rehnelt. All ayes: Carried. 
Meeting was adjourned at 6:32pm.

